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Dear Parent 
 
We are pleased to advise you that we will hold a Summer Fair after school on Wednesday 20 July 
2022. 
 
We have many exciting stalls and games planned for this event, including a couple that require 
advance planning: 
 
Second Hand Toy Stall 
Amongst many other stalls, we would like to have a second hand toy stall. If you would like to 
donate any toys for this, please bring them to either the school office or your child’s teacher before 
this date. 
 
Cutest Pet Competition 
Photographs of your pet should be submitted in advance (20p per entry) in a sealed named 
envelope and given to your class teacher and these will be displayed at the show. Members of the 
public will be able to vote for the cutest pet and their owner will win a prize. 
 
We hope that you will be able to attend what we hope will be a fun event for all. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Mrs Preston. 
 
Kind regards 
The School Office 
 


